MINUTES
LAFAYETTE COUNTY SCHOQL BOARD
WORKSHOP, JULY 14, 2020

The Lafayette County School Board met in workshop session on Tuesday, July 14, 2020
beginning at 5:00 p.m. In attendance were Mr. Robert Edwards, Superintendent of Schools; Mrs.
Amanda Hickman, Chairperson; Mrs. Marion McCray, Vice-Chair; Mr. Darren Driver, Member;
Mr. leff Walker, Member; Mr. Taylor McGrew, Member; and Ms. Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson,
School Board Attorney. Administrators present were Mrs. Tammi Maund, Director of Finance;
Mr. Stewart Hancock, LHS Principal; Mr. Stephen Clark, LES Principal; Mrs. Alissa Hingson,
Director Teaching and Learning Services; Mr. Joey Pearson, Director of Support Services; and Mr.

Adam Walker, Network Administrator. The following items were discussed:

Plans and Procedures for reopening school for the 2020-2021 school year

Mr. Edwards discussed and outlined ail the policies and procedures being considered as
precautions to be used upon the reopening of school for the 2020-2021 school year. A time of
question and answer was had between the staff and citizens present at the meeting with the
Superintendent and School Board Members. Mr. McGrew suggested creating a parent/guardian
survey to gather more information about how many students may or may not attend in person,
face to face learning for the 2020-2021 school year. Mr. Edwards said that once the policies and

procedures were finalized the information would be sent out to staff and parents.




Jonathan Martin Act- heat related injuries in Athletics

Mr. Joey Pearson, Athletic Director, discussed the requirements of the Act related to

temperature and heat related injuries in Athletics.

Adjournment

The workshop was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.
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